
-----Original Message----- 
From: Addressing Improvement  
Sent: Thursday, 18 October 2018 10:09 a.m. 
To: Kim Hammond 
Subject: FW: Road Naming Form (A1770092) 
 
 
This is the email I received from Chris regarding  - I never received a hard copy. 
Chris assures me that he speaks for all the owners who actually live there. 
Do you want me to obtain signatures from the resident owners. 
 
Marie Boyd 
Property Information Officer 
Corporate Services, Far North District Council 
+649 401 5560 | Marie.Boyd@fndc.govt.nz 
www.fndc.govt.nz 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Christo Greyling [mailto:christo.greyling@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, 21 March 2018 11:39 a.m. 
To: Marie Boyd 
Subject: Re: Road Naming Form (A1770092) 
 
Thank you Marie, 
 
We will get this completed and returned to you asap.  
 
We only have 4 permanent residents (Lot 1&3, Lot 2, Lot 7 and Lot 10). Owner of Lot 8 is not living 
there as there as they have land banked (well sell eventually), Lot 9 is not living there and merely 
leases land out for grazing, Lot 11, plan on building eventually but currently in australia for a few 
months. 
 
We will get signatures from permanent residents only. 
 
Thanks for helping us move this to the committee. 
 
Kind Regards,  
Chris     
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 
On 21/03/2018, at 11:16 AM, Marie Boyd <Marie.Boyd@fndc.govt.nz> wrote: 
  
  
 Morning Chris 
 As per our earlier conversation here is the Road Naming form -you can email it make to me, drop it in 
to a FNDC Service Centre or post it 
 
Thanks Marie 
 

 


